
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

The Referees’ Association and the RA-FA Youth Council are pleased to announce the 

return of the Eve of Final Rally for 2016. 
 

The exciting evening gives referees the chance to meet The FA Cup Final 2016 match 
officials the night before the big game. The Eve of Final Rally has long played a big 

part in the Cup Final official’s build up to the game, where they look ahead to the 
following day, celebrate the appointment with colleagues and gives you a chance to 

be part of their big weekend. 
 

Added to the line up is an interactive development opportunity with some of the 

country’s best match officials. This season, the FA Cup Final 2016 Fourth Official and 
Reserve Assistant Referee will be delivering an interactive workshop to attendees.  

Not to be missed! 
 

The year is set to be a fantastic evening of celebration. The Eve of Final Rally will take 
place on Friday 20th May 2016, 6:15pm, at One Great George Street, London, where 

we will be joined by respected football reporter and journalist Henry Winter as our 
special guest. 

 
The Eve of Final Rally 2016 is FREE to all RA members (£15 to non-members), with 

programmes signed by the match officials available for £1.00 each. Make sure you 
secure your tickets by emailing contact@the-ra.org - tickets sell out fast! 

 
Keep up to date with the RA-FA Youth Council and The Referees’ Association by 

following us on Twitter @RAFAYthCouncil and @RefsAssociation  

mailto:contact@the-ra.org

